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Beginning this fall, the Gene Rainbolt Graduate School of Business in Price College will offer a one-year Executive MBA 
DQG�D�VL[�PRQWK�JUDGXDWH�FHUWLÀFDWH�LQ�DHURVSDFH�DQG�GHIHQVH��$�GHJUHH�LQ�EXVLQHVV�LV�QRW�D�SUHUHTXLVLWH�DQG�SDUWLFLSDQWV�
will learn managerial and leadership functions of the A&D workforce, including critical-thinking skills and how to develop 
business strategies for Oklahoma’s second-largest industry. 

Dr. Aaron Wendelboe, OU associate professor in the Department 
of Biostatistics and Epidemiology in the Hudson College of Public 
Health, has moved into the role of Interim State Epidemiologist to 
provide expertise during the COVID-19 pandemic. Wendelboe is 
D�IRUPHU�(SLGHPLF�,QWHOOLJHQFH�6HUYLFH�2IÀFHU�ZLWK�WKH�&HQWHUV�IRU�
Disease Control and Prevention. During his career with infectious 
disease epidemiology, he has investigated many disease outbreaks, 
IURP�WKH�PRUH�UHFHQW�(EROD�YLUXV�WR�LQÁXHQ]D�DQG�(�FROL outbreaks.

Staff and faculty from the Weitzenhoffer 
Family College of Fine Arts have 
been busy making masks, not for an 
upcoming show, but for a real-life 
drama – preserving the state’s supply 
of personal protective equipment for 
frontline health–care workers. Volunteers 
have made more than 1,000 face masks 
IRU�28�3ROLFH�'HSDUWPHQW�RIÀFHUV�DQG�
for patients visiting the OU Medical 
Center.  At right, OUPD Lt. John Bishop 
dons a mask as he prepares to go on 
his campus rounds.

OU launches new MBA program

Wendelboe named interim state epidemiologist

THE ART OF MAKING MASKS
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Collaboration between the OU Christopher C. 
Gibbs College of Architecture and the Hudson 
College of Public Health has resulted in a new, 
��'�SULQWHG�UHVSLUDWRU�WKDW�KDV�WKH�ÀOWUDWLRQ�SHU-
formance of the N95, while providing the reus-
DELOLW\��GXUDELOLW\�DQG�FXVWRP�ÀW�QRW�DYDLODEOH�LQ�
the N95 model worn by health-care professionals. 
Architecture’s Ken Marold designed the respira-
tor and created prototypes using resources and 
support from the GCA Creating_Making Lab, while 
(YDQ�)OR\G�LQ�3XEOLF�+HDOWK�KHOSHG�ÀQH�WXQH�WKH�
GHVLJQ�IRU�D�FXVWRP�ÀW��7R�VHH�WKLV�DQG�RWKHU�RSHQ�
source designs from OU, visit RX�HGX�IRURNODKRPD.

Customers of the OU Food Pantry can now place orders 
online, announced Graduate Director Matt Marks. The new 
service will allow the pantry to continue serving the OU com-
munity during the coronavirus pandemic. Shopping forms 
are available at ou.edu/foodpantry and an OU ID is required. 
Orders submitted by 5 p.m. on Mondays will be ready for 
pickup at Stubbeman Village, 1113 Elm St., on Tuesdays and 
Wednesdays from 11 a.m. to 1 p.m. and 4:30 to 6:30 p.m.

Food pantry offers online shopping

INTERDISCIPLINARY 
RESPIRATORS

Tr
av

is
 C

ap
er

to
n

OU campuses 
to reopen for fall 

semester
OU Interim President Joe Harroz announced 
that all three OU campuses plan to reopen to 
students for fall classroom instruction and resi-
dential life. Harroz said campuses will adopt 
proactive safety measures like smaller class size, 
staggered class schedules and enabling the 
widespread use of masks and other PPE. Says 
+DUUR]��´,�DP�FRQÀGHQW�WKDW�RXU�28�IDPLO\�LV�XS�
to this task, and I join each of you in eager antici-
pation of being together again, safely, this fall.”


